Department of Energy
Brookhaven Site Office
P.O. Box 5000
Upton, New York 11973

May 26, 2016

Anthony J. Guadagni

Brookhaven Science Associates, LLC
Brookhaven National Laboratory
Upton, NY 11973

Dear Mr. Guadagni:

SUBJECT:  APPROVAL FOR BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY TO USE
CONTRACT DE-EM0003712

The Brookhaven Site Office received approval from the Department of Energy Basic Ordering
Agreement (BOA) Contracting Officer for Contract DE-EM0003712 to utilize said contract.

This letter is to inform you that Brookhaven Science Associates is hereby authorized to use the
subject referenced BOA for Macroencapsulation of Radioactively Contaminated Lead and Other
Heavy Metals. All subcontracts written against this BOA in accordance with clause H.8 (3) shall
be in accordance with the terms and conditions of the agreement. Further, electronic copies of
all subcontracts and any subsequent modifications must be provided to both me and

Mr. Bill Hensley at bill.hensley@emcbc.doe.gov.

If you have any questions, please contact me at extension 3842,

Sincerely,

David Mitchell
Business Management Division
Contracting Officer

cc: E. Landini, SC-BHSO
A. Clifton, SC-BSHO



